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From
: Grace Lee <gracel@ggcity.org>
Subject
: Re: Willowick Follow-Up Submittal

To
: Peter Lauener <Peter.Lauener@mcwhinney.com>
Cc
: Lisa Kim <lisak@ggcity.org>, Greg Blodgett <greg1@ggcity.org>

Zimbra gracel@ci.garden-grove.ca.us

Re: Willowick Follow-Up Submittal

Thu, Jul 29, 2021 05:08 PM
2 attachments

Hello Peter,
Please find attached a letter executed by Lisa Kim, Assistant City Manager/Community Economic Development
Director, regarding the sale/lease of the property located at 3017 W. 5th Street, Santa Ana, CA 92703 per the
Surplus Land Act.

Thank you.

Grace E. Lee
Sr. Economic Development Specialist
o: (714) 741-5130
w: ggcity.org/econdev

From: "Grace Lee" <gracel@ggcity.org>

To: "Peter Lauener" <Peter.Lauener@mcwhinney.com>


Cc: "Lisa Kim" <lisak@ggcity.org>, "Greg Blodgett" <greg1@ggcity.org>

Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 7:27:39 AM


Subject: Re: Willowick Follow-Up Submittal



Hello Peter,
Yes we did.  Thank you.

Grace E. Lee

Sr. Economic Development Specialist


City of Garden Grove - Community & Economic Development Department

Tel. (714) 741-5130

Census
2020  

GARDEN GROVE
BE COUNTED!

From: "Peter Lauener" <Peter.Lauener@mcwhinney.com>

To: "Grace Lee" <gracel@ggcity.org>

Cc: "Lisa Kim" <lisak@ggcity.org>, "Greg Blodgett" <greg1@ggcity.org>

Sent: Friday, November 6, 2020 8:54:19 AM


Subject: RE: Willowick Follow-Up Submittal



https://ggcity.org/econdev

